
Kilgetty Karate Club Kick Back At Butlins 
  
By Sharron Hardwick. 
  
Kilgetty Shotokan Karate Club and their families visited Butlins Holiday Park in Minehead for 
this year’s club holiday.  Having worked hard raising funds for the trip during the year, the 
team of fifty plus travelled together to the Butlins camp on Friday 7th October.   
  
During their three day trip they enjoyed lots of fun, with great food, and even managed to fit in 
some training and an interclub competition.   
  
“We had an awesome weekend away at Butlins.  Well done all students on doing their team 
and individual Kata's. Congratulations to the Cunningham family on winning Team Kata and 
Myles Jonson on winning the individual Kata.  I hope you all enjoyed yourselves.” said club 
secretary Gail Beynon. 
  
The club has a real family feel, with lots of parents who have joined following their children’s 
success at the club. Sensei Ian Ratcliffe, with Gail Beynon, works hard, maintaining high 
training and discipline standards at the club. They hold a healthy balance of training and fun, 
by organising events like the recent club trip. 
  
Bryony Cunningham said: “Thank you to Gail Beynon, Kilgetty Shotokan Karate and Mel 
Handley for organising a brilliant weekend.” 
  
Kilgetty Karate Club expressed their thanks to the local businesses and people who have 
supported them since they formed in 2008. 
  
If you would like to join or to find out more about Kilgetty Shotokan Karate Club please call 
07986332288 or drop in to one of the training sessions which take place in Step-Aside School 
Hall.  Training times: 7-15pm-8.30pm on Tuesday, Thursday and Fridays. 

 


